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Minutes
Date:			September 25, 2012
In Attendance:  	
EBoard:	Rick Koczera, Kiley Palmer, Deborah Polydys, Tom Porter, Tim O’Shea, Greg Sioch

Members:	Kyle Gunderson, Todd Verdi, Kim Wolf, Kim Schutlz, Pat Testa, John Vecchio
Rob Thomson, Scott Barmore, Mike Ferreri, Alex Partyka, David Welch, John Degumbia, Jeff Buonanni, Ron Pastor, Chris Kohl, Jim Tracy, George Cardozo, Chris Matusik
_____________________________________________________________________________________
Meeting called to order at 8:15 p.m. 
Review and approval of previous minutes.
Treasurer reported the following:
· We have exceeded our registration by $850.00. Registration is up 9% from last year.
· Currently over budget $1500.00 for equipment
· Final bill for Powder Puff Jerseys was $1500.00
· Insurance is paid
· Currently we do not have funds for lighting at the lower field. Are looking for donations.
· Repaired overhead door to equipment room
· $4800 in budget for trophies. We will look at funds for that and inform team of allowance for trophies. Expect base to be around $5.00 per trophy. We also need to order trophies for Powder Puff teams.
· If the league stays on track with its current budget; should have around $13,000.

Men’s Bathroom. Kiley has replaced the toilet twice. Vandalism has occurred in the men’s bathroom twice this season. Both times, items were deliberately stuffed in the toilets.  Technically, these are not public bathrooms.   Due the vandalism, we have had to close the men’s bathroom and rent Port-A-Potty’s, which can be replaced if vandalized.  Every year – we have this problem. It only impacts the men’s bathroom. This year is the worst. 
Equipment Manager reported that we are all set for equipment.
Secretary reported that Sweatshirt Sales are in progress and that tickets for the Halloween Dance will be available by the next meeting. Major de
Major discussion regarding recent Bronco Game.  Kiley has suspended player, Hunter Verdi from one week of practice and the following Saturday Game based on what was perceived as having occurred in this past Saturday Game.  Bronco Coaches stated that the Officials did not remove Hunter Verdi from the game, therefore, no-one on the EBoard had the right to remove him either. They also stated that nowhere in the bylaws does it state that the board can impact an official’s ruling and/or countermand what the officials  call at the game.   
According to a conversation that the Bronco Coaches had with the officials - the officials stated that there were two players on the field engaging and both were taken off the field to cool down. That at that point, the incident should have been finished.  Parents in attendance from the game stated that if one player was to be penalized – both players should be penalized equally.
Kyle Gunderson made a motion to remove the suspension on Hunter Verdi and allow him to return to practice immediately.  The motion passed unanimously.
Further discussion was held on what happens if there is an incident on the field that is not called by the officials and/or if there are incidents on the field in violation of our code of conduct. There have been recent incidents, such as the Chargers Game, were one player was ejected from the game for swearing at his fellow teammate.  It was decided and agreed on by all in attendance that all issues on the field (game, coaches, parents) would be handled by, and be the responsibility, of the coaches. That means, that people can’t request after the game that videos are reviewed and used to deal with a perceived issue. The officials are the ones responsible for making those calls, including those for unsportsmanlike conduct.  
Kyle Gunderson said he would review our Code of Conduct and draw up a possible means of enforcements.
The EBoard stated they would call a meeting with the Officials and review the Code of Conduct line item by line item with them to ensure that Officials and SVMFL were on the same page.
Our new Flag Commissioner would be on the field Saturday morning for the Flag Games.
[bookmark: _GoBack]President, Kiley Palmer, asked if there were volunteers who would to be available during the games to oversee them. No one volunteered. Eboard members are here as much as they can be but we have a lean board this year and everyone has numerous commitments. Everyone in attendance was reminded that we have all signed the Code Of Conduct and need to be following those guidelines at all times when at the field.
Motion to adjourn at 9:25.
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